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Comment Relating to Yomiuri’s Article as of April 24, 2010 

 
 
 
Regarding the article on Yomiuri Shimbun newspaper that said Sumitomo Corporation and 
KDDI started the negotiation towards the integration of Jupiter Telecommunications Co., Ltd. 
and Japan Cablenet Limited, KDDI denies the existence of such negotiation. 
 
 


